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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
April 1, 2024 
 
Tristen Cantelli 
Closeout Manager 
Centerline Communications 
95 Ryan Drive 
Suite 1 
Raynham, MA 02767 
tcantelli@clinellc.com  
 
RE: EM-CING-052-220610 - New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) notice of intent to modify 

an existing telecommunications facility located at 82 Lovely Street, Farmington, Connecticut. 
Notification of Completion Received/Additional Condition Requirement Outstanding. 

 
Dear Tristen Cantelli: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) received a notice of completion of construction for the above-
referenced facility on March 28, 2024. Thank you for providing this information. 
 
On April 19, 2023, the Council issued a memorandum requiring completion notices to include a 
representative photograph of the facility modification. Please see attached memorandum. 
 
Therefore, the completion notice is not in compliance with the April 19, 2023 requirement.  
 
The Council recommends that AT&T provide the above referenced representative photograph on or before 
May 1, 2024. If additional time is needed to gather the requested information, please submit a written 
request for an extension of time prior to May 1, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Council office at 860-827-2935. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 
Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/ANM/dll 
 

Enclosures:  April 19, 2023 Memorandum 
Notice of Completion, dated March 28, 2024  
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From: Tristen Cantelli <tcantelli@clinellc.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 10:38 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: RE: 82 Lovely Street (EM-CING-052-220610) 
 
Good morning, 
 
The work has been completed at this site. The electrical and building permits have also been closed out. 
 
Thank you, 
Tristen  
 

 

Tristen Cantelli | Closeout Manager 
95 Ryan Drive, Suite 1 | Raynham, MA 02767 
Phone: 781-351-1293 
tcantelli@clinellc.com | www.centerlinecommunications.com 
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